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Entries will OPEN on 1st January 2024 and CLOSE on 11th April 2024. There will be an

additional handling surcharge for entries made after the closing date.

EMAIL CONFIRMATION is proof of entry/seat/ticket purchase, and needs to be shown at

the Welcome Desk on arrival.

Entry fees DO NOT INCLUDE admission to the Ballroom. Admission tickets need to be

purchased separately to enter the Ballroom.

Admission tickets can be purchased on the day but for efficiency and to avoid queuing it is

preferable to be purchased online. There are several ADMISSION & SEAT PACKAGES

available on Event Menu.

A SEAT PURCHASE includes admission. For seat allocation, priority will be given to

customers purchasing seats for the duration of the event.

SEAT NUMBERS will be given at the Welcome Desk on arrival.

COMPETITOR NUMBERS can be collected from the Registration Desk inside the Ballroom.

For your convenience, CHANGING FACILITIES and a PRACTICE FLOOR are located on the

5th floor (Fifth Floor) of the venue.

There are no REFUNDS for admission, entry and seat purchases if cancellation is received

after or within one month prior to the start of the event. 

In keeping with the elegance of the Blackpool Tower Ballroom the DRESS CODE is smart

business wear for the Daytime Sessions and evening wear for the Evening Sessions.

For Juvenile event DRESS RULES, please refer to the Syllabus and Dress Rules file for a

complete guide.

For further information on The Open Dance Circuit please visit

www.theopendancecircuit.com


